
1

Lisa Walton

To: Lynwood
Subject: RE: Penlee planning amendments

 
 

From: Lynwood    
Sent: 21 June 2020 11:11 
To: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Penlee planning amendments 
 

 
          Regards Planning alterations to Penlee Boathouse Plans .......   no ......  P/20/042 
 
              Shown on the plans on the south elevation the left hand concealed guttering is still 
showing the fascia boarding overlapping our property, I object to this . I was informed by 
Charlotte's father, Clive Sibley that they have written proof that Truan and Charlotte owned all the 
land underneath the overhanging gutter , so why are they altering the plans ?? I have supplied 
copies of our deeds to Truan & Charlotte showing the outside wall of Penlee being a Party wall 
and they cannot go beyond the boundary line . 
 
                    On the north elevation shown there are no dormers shown on the roof , what are they 
having done dormers or no dormers ? 
 
                 Other than these queries we have no objection . 
 
                                        Dave & Jan Parr 




